
 

 

 

 

END OF ACADEMIC YEAR 2021/2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

As we approach the end of this academic year, I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you, the parents, for your continued support over the 

past academic year. Your help and cooperation increases our ability to support 

your child in school. 

This purpose of this letter is to outline how this academic year will end. 

This year’s academic year will finish for individual year groups on the following 

dates: 

 

 Transition Year  finish -  Friday 27th May 

 6th Year Classes finish  - Friday 27th May 

 3rd Year Classes finish - Friday 27th May 

 1st, 2nd & 5th, Class as normal -  Monday 30th  

 1st & 2nd, Summer Assessments - Tuesday 31st to Thursday 2nd June incl 

 5th Year Summer Assessments - Tuesday 31st to Friday 3rd June incl 

 3rd & 6th Year Supervised Study - Tuesday 31st to Friday 3rd June incl 

 

We wish all our students well in their upcoming house and state examinations 

and wish everyone an enjoyable summer break. 

 

 

 



 

STATE EXAMINATIONS 

As you are well aware, the State Examinations are very close and there are a 

number of points we want to clarify before the exams commence. 

As stated in a previously, normal classes are suspended for all 3rd and 6th year 

students from Friday 27th of May.  

Supervised study will be provided for 3rd and 6th year students from Tuesday 

31st to Friday 3rd of June inclusive. (No school on Monday 30th). 

Students are advised to take note of the state exam timetable provided by the 

State Examinations Commission. It is important to take note of the start and 

finishing times of each exam. Students are expected to arrive 20 minutes 

before each exam. We advise all students to remain in the exam centre for the 

full duration of each exam. 

In the interest of fairness the school uniform must be worn. 

During the State Examinations, the State Examination Commission cannot 

accept responsibility for the supervision of students before and after exams. 

Please ensure that arrangements are in place to drop/collect your 

son/daughter to the school for the relevant times.  

Once again I would like to wish all of our students sitting state exams the very 

best of luck. 

 

Regards 

 

___________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal 


